
Rejoice!! Alleluia!! On the Solemnity of the Transfiguration, Wednesday August 
6th, 2025, there will be The Mass of Perpetual Profession of Sister Beata Victoria S.V. 
The Mass will be live-streamed from St. Patrick's Cathedral in NYC 
at www.youtube.com@Saint PatricksCathedralNYC. Sr. Beata Victora was born in 
Belleville and is the daughter of Silvana Loughheed. 
  
All are invited to give thanks and pray with and for Sr. Beata on Sunday, August 17 at 
the 11am Mass at St. Michael the Archangel Church. There will be a reception for 
Family and close Friends in the parish hall following the Mass. A heartfelt thank you to 
the CWL and numerous parishioners and friends for their generosity in making the 
reception possible! It is good to celebrate the good news of yet another young woman’s 
“fiat”, takings vows of chastity, poverty, obedience, and the upholding of the sacredness 
of life from conception to natural death. There are now 140 Sisters of Life from nine 
different countries. They were founded by Cardinal O’Connor in 1991 in New York City. 
Blessings and grace in abundance to our Church and to our world!! 
 

 
 

http://www.youtube.com/

